From: Partridge,Jason

To: Hannah,Allison
Subject: FW: D13-025-2024; 393-395 Earl Street
Date: July 15, 2024 9:37:20 AM

Public Comments for D13-025-2024; 393-395 Earl Street

From: Rob Baker

Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 9:24 AM

To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024; 393-395 Earl Street

Caution: This email is from an external source. Please exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

I am writing in support of the proposed hair salon proposed for the former site of Bedores corner store. A Dry
Cleaners was also present on that site some years ago.

I have lived within 2 blocks of the former Bedores Corner Store for over three decades and was a regular there for
over five decades.

Times and needs change. When KCVI was shuttered all in our neighbourhood knew that we were in for a rough
ride.

A hair salon offers something new and unique to the area.

I fully support a young entrepreneur who is wanting to establish a business in this neighbourhood. The upgrades in
the property and the ensuing pride the business owner takes in their property may just have much needed positive
effects on the surrounding area which is currently garbage strewn and suffering from general neglect.

Please give this young entrepreneur a chance to establish a business which could be a small step toward stabilizing
this particular neighbourhood.

Sincerely

Robert E. Baker




